
 

Attachment C-1 

 

4665 Business Center Drive 

Fairfield, California 94534 

 

<Department ID> 

 

 

 

DATE: 

 

 

 

PROVIDER NAME 

Provider Address 

Provider Address 

Provider Address 

 

RE:  Member Name 

 Member Birthdate 

 Member CIN: 

 

Dear Provider: 

 

The Health Services Department staff has reviewed the restricted status of the above referenced 

member.  As a result, we have removed this member from the restricted status effective:  DATE 

 

It continues to be the responsibility of the Physician/Prescriber to discuss controlled medication use with 

the member and to prescribe only those medications that are indicated for treatment of a medical 

condition.  The PHC Care Coordination Department is available at (707) 863-4276 to assist you in 

educating the member on the proper use of medications. 

 

Please contact the PHC Health Services Department at (707) 863-4412 if you have any other questions 

concerning this member. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert L. Moore, MD, MPH 

Chief Medical Officer 

Partnership HealthPlan of California 

 


